
 
 

 
 
 

700,000 times over! 

 

The eagle-eyed amongst you may have noticed that today (January 22nd 2016) we passed the 700,000 
event milestone!  

This works out at over 1,200 events posted by organisers every week since we launched ten years ago!  
Actually, that's just an average - the number's been growing steadily year on year. 

So this note simply says a huge personal thanks to you, our organisers, that's 73,000+ of you including 
several hundred who've been on board since year 1. Millions upon millions of families who use the 
service will be thanking you too for brightening up their leisure time! 

We look forward to being of service to you in 2016! It's always a good idea to get your events posted as 
soon as you have basic details - you can always update later by clicking 'Manage Event' then 'Edit Event'. 

Always delighted to hear from those of you who email to let us know you've had such good response from 
the service. And please get in touch if you have any suggestions for improvements - we've tweaked and 
tweaked but always welcome fresh ideas. 

 

Regards 
 
Kimble & John 
 
Founders, WhereCanWeGo.com 

 
E: info@wherecanwego.com 
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